
1070 West 1600 South, Bldg B  

P.O. Box 1550 (84771) St. George, UT 84770  

435-673-3548  aaanews@fivecounty.utah.gov  

www.areaagencyonagingfivecounty.org 

www.facebook.com/AgingFiveCountyUtah 

www.pinterest.com/fivecountyaging/  

October, 2021 Involved Aging: News and Announcements 
The Tip Jar 

 

• Did you know that until 2006, Medicare did 

not offer prescription drug coverage? Part D 

was created in 2006 and is provided by pri-

vate insurance companies with contracts 

with Medicare. All drug plans must meet at 

least Medicare’s minimum standard. In 

2006, that meant a coverage gap where you 

paid the full cost for your prescriptions. 

Now, you pay no more than 25% of the 

drug’s total cost in the Coverage Gap. 

• Did you know that Medicare doesn’t cover 

certain things, like vision, dental and hearing 

aids because the law that created Medicare 

specifically prohibits coverage for these ser-

vices? Some Medicare Advantage Plans offer 

limited coverage for these services. If you 

are interested in these services, consider 

getting your Medicare through a Medicare 

Advantage Plan (Not available in all areas) 

• Each year, Medicare beneficiaries have the 

opportunity to change their Medicare Pre-

scription Drug plans and Medicare Ad-

vantage Plans during the annual Open En-

rollment Period, held between October 15th 

and December 7th.  

• Medicare representatives will never call you 

or come to your door?  If someone claims to 

represent Medicare, don’t give out any per-

sonal information. Only give your Medicare 

Number to people you trust.  

Long-Term Care Residents Honored During Residents’ Rights Month,  

October 2021 Reclaiming My Rights, My Home, My Life 

 

Across the country, residents of nursing homes and other long-term care facilities along with 
family members, ombudsmen, citizen advocates, facility staff and others will honor the indi-
vidual rights of long-term care residents by celebrating Residents’ Rights Month in October. 
Designated by the National Consumer Voice for Quality Long-Term Care, this month highlights 
the importance of listening to residents who live in our country’s nursing homes, assisted liv-
ing and board and care facilities. 

 

This year's theme is “Reclaiming My Rights, My Home, My Life.” The theme acknowledges the 
impact of this past year on residents, and highlights the need for residents’ rights to be recog-
nized, recovered, and reasserted. It emphasizes the recognition of the long-term care facility 
as the residents’ home, and the importance of residents reclaiming their own lives. 

 

“This year’s Residents’ Rights Month theme focuses on raising awareness of federally mandat-
ed residents’ rights while also underscoring the need for dignity and self-determination of all 
residents.,” said Lori Smetanka, Executive Director of the Consumer Voice. 

 

Your local Ombudsman program works to educate residents, facilities, and the public on resi-
dent’s rights. These rights are mandated by the Older Americans Act and include the right to 
dignity, the right to privacy, the right to information, and many more. A full list can be found 
in the Resident’s Bill of Rights.  

 

If you or someone you know would like to find out more, please reach out to us via email  

ombudsman@fivecounty.utah.gov or call 435-263-0489. 
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